
From: Naiyar K 

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 10:00 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca; Diane Pi diane.pi@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: City File # D02-22006 

Dear Diane,  

My name is Dr Naiyar Khayyam. I am a family Doctor. I own the property infront of 
Islamic Society of Regional Municipality of York. 2377-Stouffville Rd since 2004.  

This is in response to Council Public Meeting Tuesday 2 May 2023 concerning a 
proposed Zoning By - Law Amendment. 

I FULLY AGREE AND SUPPORT THIS DEVELOPMENT 100%. With the housing 
shortage in the GTA this is a welcome development. It will only serve to help the 
community grow and develop in a positive direction.  

We also need a Sewage line for my property 1377-Stouffville Road once this 
development goes ahead and will have more life and services to the community.  

Please email me electronic copy of the decision too 

Regards 

Dr Naiyar Khayyam MD. CCFP. CoE 

1377 Stouffville Road 

Richmond Hill, ON 
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